
About TFQPH

The TFQPH is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization founded by the Tennessee Medical Association
(TMA). Its mission is to enhance healthcare quality statewide by supporting the professional
development of physicians, including strengthening physician-led relationships at every level of
interaction— patient, peer, practice, hospital, community and state. Through innovative
programming, the TFQPH addresses critical needs of healthcare professionals to promote
effective leadership in medical practices, communities and beyond.

TFQPH Programming

The Ingram Institute for Physician Leadership is the TFQPH flagship program charged with
equipping physicians with the necessary leadership skills to adeptly navigate the complexities of
modern healthcare. Named after 2004 TMA President, Dr. John Ingram, the Ingram Institute
consists of two key programs:

Physician Leadership ImmersionPhysician Leadership Lab
A multi-month course designed to help
physicians develop leadership skills centered
on strategic management and sustainable
operational efficiency.

A two-weekend course focused on
enhancing personal and professional
competencies in areas such as teamwork,
collaboration, conflict resolution, media
relations and communications. 
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Participants cultivate core competencies in
improving care processes, developing
cultural accountability and leading change
initiatives.

Participants engage in interactive
discussions led by expert facilitators on a
variety of core topics.
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Support the TFQPH

For nearly a decade, the Ingram Institute was fully
supported by grant funding through a national
nonprofit. That funding source ended in 2024.

Impact of Your Support

As the healthcare landscape continues to evolve, the
need for strong, visionary leadership is more
important than ever. The Ingram Institute plays a
powerful role in shaping healthcare delivery by
training physicians to not only adapt to these
evolutions, but to thrive and succeed.

To continue advancing a healthier future for
Tennessee, the TFQPH must seek out alternative
funding sources to cover program costs and
maintain affordable tuition rates for incoming
classes. This is particularly important for early-
career physicians whom may have limited resources.

Through a charitable contribution to the TFQPH, you
can help ensure the next generation of leaders
develop the skills needed to promote positive
change in their communities and improve healthcare
outcomes for decades to come.

Donate Now

To make a donation, scan
the QR code or mail a check
made payable to TFQPH-JII
to 701 Bradford Ave.
Nashville, TN 37204.

For questions about TFQPH or to learn more about
ways to give, contact TFQPH Senior Director, Beth
Lentchner, at beth.lentchner@tnmed.org.


